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The Honourable Karina Gould 

Minister of Families, Children and Social Development 

House of Commons 

Ottawa, Ontario, 

Canada 

KlA 0A6 

Honourable Ministers: 

Re: Provision of Abortion Services to U.S. Residents 

On July 4th
, 2022, the Canadian Medical Protective Association (CMPA) wrote to request your 

intervention to address physicians' liability concerns in offering abortion services to patients who are not 

residents of Canada. 

The Canadian Nurses Protective Society supports the CMPA's position on this matter and on behalf of 

nurses and nurse practitioners, would like to draw your attention to additional concerns related to the 

provision of abortion services to U.S. residents who are subject to state legislation prohibiting or 

restricting abortions. This information is provided to you under confidential cover to protect 

Canadian health care providers who offer abortion services to U.S. residents. 

About the CNPS 

The Canadian Nurses Protective Society (CNPS) is a not-for-profit organization which provides 

professional liability protection (PLP) and additional legal support services, including legal and risk 

management advice, to more than 140,000 nurses across all provinces and territories and all professional 

nursing designations. The services of the CNPS are funded directly from fees ultimately collected from 

individual nurses. Like the CMPA, the CNPS is structured to respond to legal proceedings commenced in 

Canada, and its assistance does not extend to proceedings commenced outside Canada. 
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Dr. Lisa Calder, CMPA CEO




